
-----Original Message-----
From: Beth Wightman  
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 5:24 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Proposed Incinerator Objection 

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 

I wholly object to this incinerator being built in Wisbech. The town is too small and does not have 
the right infrastructure in place to handle a facility of this type. The roads are already gridlocked at 
certain times of the day and the lorries that will ferry the waste will just exacerbate this.
There is a school directly opposite the proposed location which I find absolutely mind blowing. What 
kind of message does that send to the future generations of Wisbech. They already feel marginalised 
and this isn’t going to help engender any pride or hope in them for the area or their futures. The kids 
know they are just having this project dumped on them. It’s an inappropriate location with 
residential housing in close proximity. I wonder if any of the people building this complex would be 
happy to live next door to it and breathe in the particulates. The WHO have said these are damaging 
to human health.
Also, do we really need one? Why can’t we just recycle more- that would be a better long term 
solution for the planet.
It’s a really terrible idea and whoever thought it was a good idea to put it in the centre of a town is a 
really terrible person.
Thank You,
Beth Wightman

Sent from my iPhone
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